
Access to  
midwifery services is a 
reproductive health right

Inuit women have both the right to access and the right  
to choose culturally safe sexual and reproductive  
health care services.  

Inuit women deserve respect and protection. The return of 
traditional midwifery to Inuit communities will ensure these  
rights are upheld.

Governments must uphold these rights by supporting the return  
of Inuit midwifery services to communities across Inuit Nunangat.

The return of sustainable and traditional  
Inuit practices and education programs is one  
of Pauktuutit’s top priorities. 

pauktuutit.ca/health/maternal-health/midwifery

It’s Your Right! 
Contact your elected representative at all 
levels of government and ask for the return of 
midwifery services and education programs  
to your community. 


